
 January 2007 Newsletter  
 

Form the Director: 

 

Dear Playhouse Families, 

 The teachers and I want to thank you for the delicious treats, thoughtful presents, 

and warm holiday wishes you sent our way.  We loved the holiday photo cards as well.  

Many thanks! 

 Since our December vacation, several new families have joined our preschool.  

Welcome to the Orondis, Kaushiks, Rahims, Lussurs, Polks, and Brooks’.  We’ll take 

good care of your children while they’re at our school.   If you have any questions or 

concerns, please call me at (508) 429-7975.   

A Happy, Healthy New Year to All! 

Ida 

 

Music, Movement, and More at the 

Playhouse 

                                             
 

Pam from Music, Movement, and More 

gave a free trial class on Tuesday, 

January 9th, there’s still room to sign up 

for her class which starts on Tuesday, 

January 16
th
, from 1:00-1:45.   Your 

child can lunch at The Playhouse and 

then take the music class at 1:00.  

There’s no Playhouse charge from 1- 

2:00.  Please call Pam at 429-7731 for 

additional information or to register   

 

Fall ’07 Registration 

 

Don’t forget to fill out your registration 

forms for next September.  You can put 

them in the basket as you enter.  If 

you’ve signed up for the fall Pre-K class, 

the hours available are changed to 12- 

3:00 or a full day.  Younger siblings are 

welcome in this class also.  Arrive at 

12:00 for lunch and then stay for your 

class.  

 

Summer Camp forms will be available 

the first week in April and camp will run 

for eight weeks this year, mid-June to 

mid-August.   

 

Hopkinton Dental           

We had a visit from the hygienist at 

Hopkinton Pediatric Dental on January 

8
th
.  We watched a short film about King 

Cavity and then Dougie the Dog showed 

us what happens when you go for your 

dental check-up.  It was fun and we all 

got goodie bags to keep our teeth 

healthy.   

 

Kindergarten Switch        

 

The switch happens the week of January 

29
th
.  We’ll be saying “so long” to Annie 

Feather and Chase Griffin.  They’ve 

been role model kindergarteners for the 

younger crowd.  Don’t forget to inform 

Center School if you’re child will be 

dropped off or picked up at The 

Playhouse.  I’ll be calling also with the 

list of names.   

 

 

 

 



Parent/Teacher Workshops 

 

Barbara Capaldo from Insight Education 

will hold a workshop on Oppositional 

Conduct Disorder on Tuesday February 

13
th
, from 7-9:00.  Pre-registration is 

preferred but walk-ins are warmly 

welcomed.  Please see attached flyer. 

 

Valentine’s Day        

 

Valentine’s Day is Wednesday, 

February, 14
th
.  Your child is welcome to 

bring cards any day that week.  It’s 

easier if the envelopes are left blank, so 

your child can just give them out to their 

friends.  If you want to send in a treat, 

please check with the parents of our 

allergic children and let out teachers 

know. 

 

Important Dates: 

January 15- Closed for Martin Luther 

King Day 

February 20-24 – Closed for Vacation 


